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From: David Dorr <davedorr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:19 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Vote yes on HB2004

 
Dear Oregon Senate: 
 
This is a difficult financial year for you.  Imagine if you having a difficult financial year as a citizen of this state 
and, despite just keeping afloat with your rent, you received a no-cause eviction from your apartment.  The cost 
to those individuals is enormous : they cannot afford the cost of relocation, leaving many people with 
transitional housing and fewer and fewer resources to maintain their lives.  In addition, we've seen massive 
increases in rent.  
 
I urge you to pass this bill to show hurting Oregonians you stand with them. 
 
Dave 
 
 
 
--  
David Dorr 
Concerned citizen 


